From: Wilson, Erika 
Sent: Friday, December 19, 2014 3:45 PM
To: michael.kline@brattle.com
Cc: Bremer, Kristen; Hackel, Angela; Risley, David
Subject: Web comment on the Clean Power Plan

Hello Mr. Kline

Thank you for your inquiry.  In response to the question you submitted to the Clean Power Plan web site regarding data in the base case files:

For the base case, this information can be found in the worksheet titled: "MarginalEnrgPriceSegmental" which is located in the file named: "Option 1 State - April 2014 Draft EnergyPriceBySegment.xlsx."  This spreadsheet is included in the zip file named: "Proposed Clean Power Plan_Base Case_rpt files.zip" which is available at: http://www.epa.gov/airmarkets/powersectormodeling/docs/proposed%20Clean%20Power%20Plan_Base%20Case.zip.

Thank you for your interest in the Clean Power Plan. 

Erika Wilson
Clean Air Markets Division
Office of Atmospheric Programs
Office of Air and Radiation
U.S. EPA
202.343.9113
wilson.erika@epa.gov 

Name: Michael Kline
Email: michael.kline@brattle.com
Comments:
I'm reviewing the file labeled Base Case - April 2014 Draft Transmission-SegmentalGWh.xlsx. This file contains inter-regional transmission flows by year and cutoff segment. In the policy cases, the corresponding files contain prices for the source and sink regions. Those prices are missing in the base case file.

Would it be possible to receive a version of this file for the Base Case with that information filled in? If you'd like to discuss my question, please feel free to call or e-mail me.

MICHAEL KLINE
Senior Associate
The Brattle Group
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